
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 28 August 2003 

12. REVIEW OF CIVIC AWARDS 
 
 The Board considered a report outlining a proposed revised procedure for the process of considering 

nominations for Civic Awards. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the present process for considering Civic Awards be maintained for the 2003 year. 
 
 2. That once the membership of the Judging Panel is known information be reported back to the 

Board for consideration. 
 
 


